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6 December 2018

Chairman

Sustainable & Renewable Energy Development Authority (SREDA)
Power Division, MoPEMR

Dhaka

Subject: Partnership and cooperation with “Promoting Low Carbon Urban Development in
Bangladesh™ Project of SREDA.

Dear Sir,

This has reference to the stakeholder consultation meeting held on 26™ September 2018 at
SREDA with regard to the UNDP-GEF suppotered project on "Promoting Low Carbon Urban
Development (LCUD) in Bangladesh".

In view of our commitment in promoting sustainable and renewable energy & energy efficiency
measures, our organization confirms its non-binding commitment to the above mentioned
UNDP-GEF project proposal. Till now, we have approved facility amounting BDT 540 crore
(USD 65 million) only under 20 solar roof-top and energy efficiency projects. We would be
happy to partner with SREDA to undertake necessary preparatory activities toward
implementation of renewable energy & energy efficiency programs in urban areas (e.g. LCUD)
in Bangladesh. These activities may include the following:

1. Design workshops with private sector
2. Technical assistance in developing similar projects

3. Developing design guidelines and tools for the design of energy-efficient residential
buildings

4. Production and dissemination of knowledge products
5. Plan of financing projects in the similar scopes.

We look forward to working together for sustainable development of renewable energy and
energy efficiency sector in Bangladesh.

Y ours sincerely,

K M

Mahmood Malik
Executive Director & CEO
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